AGM: Election of Trustees

The following Trustees were re-elected on 25th Nov. 2020:

Margaret Robertson
Jenifer Walker
Douglas Fraser
Richard Jones
Steven Webster

Shaun Smith stood down as Trustee and Treasurer and was thanked by the Chair for all his hard work over the last four years.

Gordon Robertson was elected as Trustee.

At the subsequent Post AGM Trustees’ Meeting, the following Office Bearers were duly elected:
Margaret Robertson, Chair 
Jenifer Walker, Secretary
Gordon Robertson, Treasurer.



Recent Trustees’ Meeting


The first 2021 meeting of the Trustees was held by Zoom on Wed. 13th January, 2021 when three Large Scale Grant Applications were considered.

Future Applicants are advised to ensure all requested submissions are included with Application Forms to avoid delays in decision-making.

It was reported that to date, two Small Scale Grants have been awarded to Cawdor Primary School:
· £216.00 to fund 3 Workshops on Learning about Diversity by Zoolab which benefitted 61 children in P3-6
· £220.00 to Cawdor Primary School for Christmas Parties for all children

· One Large Scale Grant was awarded on 13th January, 2021 to Cawdor Primary School for 10 Chromebooks to support children’s development of their skills in technology. 
Further information is awaited on the other large-scale grant applications.

The next deadline for Large Scale Grant Applications is 31st March, 2021, while the next Trustees’ Meeting is 14th April, 2021.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Balance of funds was reported as: £55737.54 after taking the large-scale grant award to Cawdor primary School into account.
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